
   

 

SEN Local Offer 
Co-Production 

Workshops 

Are you a parent or carer who lives in 
Warwickshire?   

We’re currently re-designing our Special 
Education Needs Local offer webpages 
and need your help to participate in a Co-
Production workshop facilitated by an 
independent lead. Following our first 
workshop we’re hosting a second to give 
an opportunity for us to get your key input  
on how we can improve the Local Offer. 
The virtual workshop is on Thursday 14th 
of January 2020 (7.00pm to 8.00pm)  

 
If you’d like to attend this workshop or find out 
more information, please get in touch with 
maggiehawker@warwickshire.gov.uk  


